BF-X01611-2122050266 // 130 STATE ST UNIT 118

From: Elio Floriano <floriano.elio@northhaven-ct.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 7:50 PM

Lara Oakes-Andrews <Oakes-
Andrews.Lara@northhaven-ct.gov>; Pierina Salamone <Salamone.Pierina@northhaven-ct.gov>

Subject: RE: BF-X01611-2122050266 // 130 STATE ST UNIT 1 18

Some people who received this message don't often get email from floriano.elio@northhaven-ct.gov. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Vignesh, no open permits, no Building code violations, no fees due to the Building
office at the above address

Thank you!

Elio Floriano

Chief Building Official
Town of North Haven, CT
Tele: 203-239-5321 Ext. 405
Fax: 203-234-8375
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